
 

 

COMPANY NUMBER 09012630 

Part of the 

   
 

24th November 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
        
Whole School Trip: Pinocchio - The Georgian Theatre, Richmond 

 
We have arranged for the whole school to visit the Georgian Theatre in Richmond on Friday 9th 
December 2022 to see the pantomime, Pinocchio. 
 
We will leave school at 9.15am and are expected to return to school for a late lunch, due to running 
times of the pantomime being approximate lunch on that day will be sandwiches provided by the 
school. We will ask your child which sandwich filling they require before the day.  IF YOUR CHILD 
USUALLY HAS A PACKED LUNCH – PLEASE SUPPLY ONE AS USUAL. 

 
The children will need to wear school uniform and must bring a suitable coat/ jacket.  The 
children do not need spending money or sweets.  
 
The consent form for school trips and other off-site activities which you have signed and 
returned to school already this year will cover your child for this particular trip.  If you feel 
that there are changes that we need to know about please speak to the office. 
 
Please log in to your Parentpay account to pay your contribution of £15.00 to cover the cost 
of the ticket and transport, by Monday 5th December 2022.   If you have any queries regarding 
the trip please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 
 
 
Many Thanks 
 

 
Kaye Boyce 
Vice Principal 


